





Dear Coaches & Spirit Coordinators,

We are less than 50 days away from the 2021 UCA & UDA College Cheerleading and Dance Team National Championship! Who's excited?!

Here's some important things to know before you go about food options, the public BAND group, UEP Photography and more!

Championship Food Experience:

As you prepare for the championship, please know that the Walt Disney World Resort has updated their dining experiences based on guidance from health authorities, such as the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and appropriate government agencies.

A food & beverage location will be open at each Resort. In order to promote cleanliness and physical distancing, locations have adjusted capacities with designated entrances and may require a wait prior to entry.

- Cashless Payments: At this time, it is recommended all Guests use cashless
 payment options, including debit cards, credit cards and Disney Gift Cards.
 Guests can also opt for contactless payment options—such as mobile
 wallets—or use cash to purchase a Disney Gift Card at Guest Relations and
 select merchandise locations.
- Mobile Food & Beverage Ordering: A time-saving feature of My Disney
 Experience app, Mobile Food & Beverage Ordering enables you to order
 ahead at select dining location and pick up food during a designated arrival
 window. Guests ages 13 and older with a My Disney Experience account may
 place a mobile order in the My Disney Experience app.

<u>Dining reservations</u> are highly recommended for table service restaurants—
and are required in some locations. Dining reservations may be made online
up to 60 days in advance.

Meal Order Services:

For those staying on the Hotel Travel Package, the Walt Disney World Resort is offering a new Pre-Order customizable meal service option for you and your team to pick up at your resort. Save time and ensure your team is fueled all weekend long!

- Orders will be prepped as carry-out with appropriate cutlery and napkins
- All orders must be placed at least 5 days in advance
- There is a \$50.00 minimum per order
- Each order will incur a \$3.00 processing fee
- Orders do not include reserved seating
- Pickup times are subject to availability
- Cancellation: orders cancelled within 72 hours of scheduled pick up will be charged 100%

It is still being determined if Boxed Lunch options will be offered at the ESPN Wide World of Sports Complex. More information coming soon.

<u>Pre-Order Your Meals Here!</u>

Join the Public BAND

We are excited to be using BAND, a free app for all competition communication at the UCA & UDA College Cheerleading and Dance Team National Championship! This BAND is for coaches, athletes, parents and fans who are interested in / planning to attend the in-person event. Feel free to forward this invite to anyone joining you. There will be important information, schedules, directions and much more in the Public BAND!

Join the BAND!

UEP Photography

Due to health and safety protocols, there will not be team photos or any on-site photo booths at this event. Have no fear - Universal Event Photography still has your team covered! UEP is offering contactless pre-orders for their very popular action photo

digital files package. Get all of the action photos from your routine for one price and share them with your team! Your order will be delivered via email link after the event. Bring home the best action photos of your team's performance with the quality you can trust, only with UEP!

General Reminders

- Optional UCA/UDA safety videos are due March 15th. If you have something you would like to be reviewed, please email to CHEER: <u>UCARules@varsity.com</u> and DANCE: <u>UDARules@varsity.com</u>. Be sure to include the coach's contact information, the division you are competing in and the video as an attachment.
- Team Forms (Release Waivers, Rules, College Eligibility and USA Cheer Certification for cheer only) must be completed and scanned/emailed to Savannah London, <u>slondon@varsity.com</u> no later than 3 weeks prior to the event. Spectator waiver forms must be turned in at registration in Orlando.
- For general questions about your registration your registration specialist is Nicole Franklin, nfranklin@varsity.com.

UCA & UDA are always here to help you on your journey to nationals. If you have any additional questions, please email college@varsity.com.



